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DPW Statement on Rep. Staush Gruszynski 
The following statement is a response from ​Democratic Party of Wisconsin Chair Ben Wikler 
on Assembly Democrats’ decision to remove Rep. Staush Gruszynski from his committee 
assignments and ask for his resignation. 

“We are grateful for Leader Gordon Hintz’s swift and thorough response to this troubling report 
of sexual harassment. We have zero tolerance for sexual harassment at the Democratic Party of 
Wisconsin and expect elected leaders to hold themselves to the same standard. It is on all of us 
to create a culture of mutual respect and trust in the workplace and in our communities, and we 
are deeply disappointed that one of our own members contributed to this pervasive issue. In 
acknowledgment of the gravity of Rep. Gruszynski’s actions, we echo Leader Hintz’s request 
that he step down.” 
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